Bay Music Boosters Nov. 12, 2014 Meeting Minutes
Attendance:

Liese Nainiger, Pres.

Iris McDonald, V.P.

CaroleLynne Stradtman, Treasurer
Pat Murphy, Corresponding Sec.
Julie Harms, Recording Sec.

Darren Allen, Mark Awad, Jacob Donofrio, Devon Gess, Leeanne Rohlke, Carrie Singler

Director’s Reports:

Mr. Allen:

-Boosters received a donation of $100 after the Varsity Concert.

-Symphonic and concert bands have begun classes now that marching band is finished.
-Dec. 18 at 7 p.m. is the Holiday Concert.

-Guest composer Chris Tucker will work with band and perform at February concert.

Mr. Awad:

-Bay Middle School Holiday concert will be Dec. 17 at 7 p.m.

-Bay Middle School Caroling for the 6 grade will run Dec. 10, 11, 12.

-Bay Middle School Holiday Orchestra concert will be Dec. 10 at 7 p.m. at BHS.
-Thank you to the Boosters’ fundraiser for Baritone saxophone.

Mrs. Gess:

Mrs. Rohlke:

-Rockettes still performing with marching band for football playoffs. Alternate uniforms being planned
for the weather.

-Getting ready for basketball season.

-This year was a great season with football.

Mrs. Singler:

-Fall orchestra concert on 10/29 was successful.

-Holiday orchestra concert will be 12/10 at 6:30 for grades 4-8 with a reception following and grades 9-
12 starting at 8:15. The BHS orchestra will play Carol of the Bells.

-On Feb. 19 Dr. Laura Joss will be the guest clinician and conduct the orchestra.

-No state orchestra contest this year.

Treasurer’s Report:
-Varsity concert raised $1800.



-Rettig offered a refund for new Baritone Saxophone of $295.
-Boosters is taking a tax filing extension.

Committee/Board Reports
-Pat Murphy Varsity Concert slideshow is available on disc.
-Bay Music Boosters has a Facebook page.

Old Business
-Bylaws revision committee — postponed until January.
-Burgers for Bari fundraiser Nov. 18. Senior lunch from 11-1 is part of the fundraiser.

New Business

-Music money — may have to eliminate this program due to IRS regulations — could put 501 Cin
jeopardy.

-Christmas decorating of the auditorium on Monday, Dec. 1 needs volunteers.

-No December Boosters meeting due to Orchestra Holiday concert.

-Iris McDonald is requesting a co-chair for the Ballroom Blitz.

-Angie Finicle, uniform mom, reported that uniform turn in will be in December. The uniform consists of
raincoat, garment bag, hat and uniform.

-Many hats will need replaced.

-Mrs. Finicle requested new procedures for students’ handling of uniforms.

Meeting adjourned. 7:45PM



